
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:                  Tom Berger, Director of Real Estate Management and Development 

                        Kent Guinn, Mayor, City of Ocala   

                        Kathy Bryant, County Commissioner, Marion County  

                        Billy Woods, Sheriff, Marion County    

  Mike Balken, Deputy Chief of Police, Ocala Police Department 

 

FROM: Governor Ron DeSantis 

 

DATE:  October 29, 2020 

 

RE: Flags at Half-Staff in Honor of Ocala Police Chief Greg Graham 

 

On Sunday, October 25, 2020, Ocala Police Chief Greg Graham passed away in an airplane 

crash. Graham had been with the Ocala Police Department for over thirty years, serving eight 

years as Chief. He had previously served as Police Chief in Cedar Rapids, Iowa from 2008 until 

2012. 

 

In honor of Chief Greg Graham, I hereby direct the flags of the United States and the State of 

Florida to be flown at half-staff at the Marion County Judicial Center in Ocala, Florida, the City 

Hall in Ocala, Florida, the Ocala Police Department in Ocala, Florida and the State Capitol in 

Tallahassee, Florida from sunrise to sunset on Friday, October 30, 2020. 
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